
 

T-Mobile USA, Inc.   601 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, North Building, Suite 800, Washington, DC 20004 

 
 

January 5, 2021  

 

FRN: 0004372827 

 

Transmittal No. 11 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC  20554 

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

Re: FCC Tariff No. 14 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

The accompanying Tariff F.C.C. No. 14 is being sent electronically for filing in compliance with the 

requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  

 

T-Mobile US, Inc. proposes revisions to cancel the foregoing tariff under Section 61.87(a) of the 

Commission’s rules, effective January 6, 2021.  There is no activity for the services provided under this 

tariff.  

 

Pursuant to Section 61.32(b) of the Commission’s rules, the original of this transmittal, the FCC Form 

159, and the requisite $960.00 filing fee have been transmitted today via the Commission’s Electronic 

Tariff Filing System.  

 

Please address any inquiries concerning this filing to the attention of Michele Thomas at 

Michele.Thomas@T-Mobile.com. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

s/s Michele Thomas  

Michele Thomas 

Vice President – Regulatory, Government Affairs 

T-Mobile US, Inc.  


